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Janine Martin, TasBuild Field Officer pictured above with one of the first segments of the new bridge 
 
Mark Williams CEO 

 

 
 

The commencement of the new financial year saw an increase in the National Minimum Wage as well as many employers 
undertaking a review of their business and their employees’ wages.  In light of this please ensure your Employees Day Pay 
is updated accordingly when completing your July return, to reflect any pay increases that may have been implemented. 

This is a simple online process when completing your return where you just need to enter in the new Day Pay for each 
applicable employee, which will then automatically recalculate the period pay.  If the pay increase is more than 10%, the 
system prompts you to choose a Pay Discrepancy reason, which in this case will be Wage Increase. For those Employers 
that use the Auto-Populate function this information will then be updated for all future returns generated. 

It is imperative that this information is updated accordingly so that when a worker contacts us or claims an entitlement 
with associated pay slips that this information correlates with what has been provided by you, as the Employer. 

We do appreciate that this does involve extra work completing your return at an already busy time of the year so please 
do not hesitate to contact us if you require any assistance with this process. 

 

If you have any questions about any topics covered in this newsletter or general questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via email on secretary@tasbuild.com.au or call on (03) 6294 0807.  Also, if there is anything you would like us 
to include in the next newsletter, please let us know. 

 
 
 
The information contained in this Employer Newsletter is of a general nature and does not constitute legal advice.   We encourage 
you to seek your own professional advice to find out how the Construction Industry (Long Service) Act applies to you. 

Workers Pay Increases and Updating Daily Rates


